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The Community Prevention Task Force 
Meeting Postponed 

 
 
(Kahnawake –  21, Onerahtókha/April 2009)   The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) would like to inform all Kahnawa’kehró:non that due to unforeseen circumstances 
the Community Prevention Task Force (CPTF) meeting scheduled for today at 1pm at 
the Main building of the MCK has been postponed. The CPTF apologizes for any 
inconvenience and will inform the community of a new date for the meeting expected in 
May.  

If any further information is required, please contact Mary McComber, Kahnawake 
Shakotiia’takehnhas Community Services (KSCS) Manager of Prevention Services, 450-
632-6880 Ext 124.  
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please run at your discretion until at least 1pm 21, Onerahtókha/April. 
For further information on this release, contact Sondra Cross at 450-632-7500. 

 


